ST. LUKE'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Church Lane

WA3 2PW web www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr S Hardaker e-mail enquiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

19 December 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has come to our attention that the wrong holiday pattern has been published on our website for the current academic year.

We have now uploaded the correct pattern to our website www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk, and the amendments are:

- We will now break up for the Easter holiday on Friday 03 April 2020, and not Tuesday 31 March 2020.
- Children will return to school on Monday 20 April 2020, and not Tuesday 21 April 2020.

If these amendments cause you any problems with pre-booked holidays, please do not worry and contact me as soon as we return in January.

Please accept my apologies for this mistake.

Yours sincerely,

S Hardaker

Mr S Hardaker Headteacher





















